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19 July 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
As we approach the end of another academic year, I am delighted to reflect on the achievements and progress made 
across our Multi Academy Trust. Despite the challenging financial landscape, this year has been filled with many 
triumphs and we are proud of the resilience and dedication displayed by our pupils, staff, and community. 
 
Firstly, we would like to extend our gratitude to our pupils. Their hard work, curiosity, and determination have been 
inspiring. Whether they were engaging in classroom learning, participating in extracurricular activities, or contributing 
to community projects, their commitment has been unwavering. We have seen exceptional performances in exams, 
creative projects, sports and the arts, showcasing the diverse talents within our Trust. 
 
Our teaching and support staff deserve special recognition for their continued excellence. Their commitment to 
providing a high-quality education and supporting the well-being of our pupils is the cornerstone of our success. They 
have remained steadfast in their mission to inspire and educate. 
 
We are also grateful for the support and involvement of you, the parents and carers. Your engagement and 
collaboration with our schools has been invaluable. Whether through supporting your child's learning at home, 
participating in school events, or serving on parent committees, your contributions have greatly enriched our 
community. 
 
This year, we have made significant strides in various areas. We have leveraged the advantages of being a group of 
schools by bringing staff together to share their learning and development. This collaboration ensures we continuously 
innovate and evolve, providing our pupils with the best possible opportunities. We have also had nine Ofsted 
inspections across the organisation this academic year, which have validated the strong provision we have in place 
across our Trust. Our commitment to inclusion and diversity has been strengthened through new programs and 
initiatives, ensuring that every pupil feels valued and supported. 
 
We would like to thank our Governors for their invaluable contributions and would welcome members of the wider 
community to explore becoming a governor. More information can be found on our website. 
 
As we look forward to the next academic year, we remain dedicated to our mission of providing an outstanding 
education for all our pupils. We will continue to innovate and adapt, ensuring that our schools are places where every 
child can thrive and reach their full potential. 
 
Finally, I want to wish all our pupils a restful and enjoyable summer break. To those moving on to new adventures, we 
wish you every success. For those returning, we look forward to welcoming you back, refreshed and ready for another 
year of learning and growth. 
 
Kindest regards,   
 

                                    
Belinda Deery                    Emily Massey    
Chair of the Board            CEO    


